
ST. MARY’S SCHOOL 
Family Notes 

December 4, 2017 

  The Adcock & Curtin Families 
and the Curvey Family pur-
chased  reserved pews for 
Christmas Eve Mass at the last 
Spring Fling.  

 One more chance to pur-
chase Scrip cards before 
Christmas! We’ll send an 
order tomorrow— 12/5. 

DVDs of the afternoon perfor-
mance of the Christmas Program 

are $10 each. Send name, quantity, 
& check payable to the school.  

Christmas Program 
on 12-13-17 

Dress Rehearsal at 1:30 
Band Concert at 6:30 

Evening Performance at 7:00 
Reserved Pews purchased at last 

year’s Spring Fling: 
The Clark Family 

The Adcock & Curtin Families 
The first available pew behind 

the students will be saved.  

Thank you to all who donat-
ed to Monsignor’s Christmas 
gift. The students will give 
him his gift at the evening 
performance of the Christ-
mas program.  It’s not too 
late! Donations accepted 
thru Dec. 13.  

  CHRISTMAS VACATION          

   Our last day of school is Fri., 

Dec. 22. We dismiss at 2:15 

that day.  St. Mary’s will also 

dismiss at 2:15 on Thurs., Dec. 

21, in accordance with the 

public schools. Students re-

turn on Mon., Jan. 8.  

Children’s Masses 
Tuesday, Dec. 5, at 10:30 

Gr. 3 will celebrate Mass with 
residents at Hickory Estates  

Friday, Dec. 8, at 9:00   
Gr. 4 will lead our Mass for the 

Feast of the Immaculate  
Conception.  

This is a holy day of obligation.  

Coming Events… 
*St. Mary’s Night at Florinda’s—Dec. 6 
*Board of Ed. Meeting—Dec. 7, 6:00, library 
*Feast of the Immaculate Conception - Dec 8, 9:00 am 
Mass; no games/practices/meetings this day 
*Parish/PSR Penance Service—Dec. 10 at 5:00 in church 
*Christmas Program- Dec. 13 at 7:00, church 
*2:15 Dismissal—Dec. 21 w/ bus service 
*2:15 Dismissal—Dec. 22 w/ bus service 
*Christmas Break—Dec. 23—Jan. 7 
*School Reconvenes—January 8 
*Spring Fling—April 21!  

****Don’t Forget**** 
Thurs., Dec. 7 
Cafeteria 
3:00 to 6:00 p.m. 
If you aren’t able 
to pick up poin-
settias at this time, arrange to 
have someone pick up for you. 
Call Vanessa at 622-4304 with 
questions. Thank you! 

Santa’s Workshop 
  The toys you donate will be put to 
good use! Students in our Parish 
Youth Group will host their annual 
Santa’s Workshop toy giveaway on 
Sun., Dec. 17, from 1:00 to 3:00 
p.m. in the cafeteria. Any family 
experiencing financial difficulty is 
welcome to select Christmas gifts 
for their children. Families may 
register at the cafeteria the day of 
the event. For more information, 
call the parish office at 824-8178. 

2nd tuition payments  
are due by Jan. 15 

Statements of balances  

will be sent in December  

before Christmas break. 


